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Dear members of the Lisieux community, 
 
Thank you for your ongoing feedback during this time of remote 
learning. We have included some of the photos we have received 
from you in this edition of The Tide. They demonstrate some 
great resourcefulness and creativity. While we are all very much 
looking forward to a return to ‘normal’ school life, it is great to 
know our students are keeping safe and doing well. Please 
continue to send us photos. 
 
This Saturday is Anzac Day, one of our country’s most important 
national occasions, marking the anniversary of the first major 
military action fought by Australian and New Zealand forces 
during the First World War. Today, Anzac Day includes the 
remembrance of all Australians killed in military operations, and 
celebrates the ideals of courage, endurance and mateship that are 
still relevant today. While we won’t be sharing our normal 
service at school and dawn services have also been cancelled this 
year, we have posted several Anzac stories on SeeSaw and it has 
been lovely to see images of students baking Anzac biscuits. 
 
We have two new arrivals in the Lisieux community. 
Congratulations to Zara and Nick Szakiel and big brother Tex 
Walter in Carmel Red on the safe arrival of Reggie William 
Szakiel. Also congratulations to parents Koryn Beckingham and 
Tom Hamshere along with Ollie Hamshere, also from Carmel 
Red, on the safe arrival of Louie. We look forward to meeting 
your new bundles of joy very soon. 
 
God’s blessings for the week ahead, 
 
Susan Ryan 
Principal 
Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 
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PRAYER 
 

God of Creation, you have blessed us with the changing of the seasons. Remind us to take time to 
rest. Remind us of the wonder of your creation. Remind us that it is you who give us the breath of 
life.  
Amen. 

ENROLMENT 2021 

Please ensure if you have a child due to commence Prep in 2021, applications for enrolment are 
due by the end of May. As this time is fast approaching, it is important for our planning 
purposes that we have received applications for any siblings of current students. During May, 
we will begin contacting families to organise a time for a telephone interview. 
 

ART REQUEST 

Last week the newsletter brought you details of the Lisieux mosaic project which will 
create 4 bollards or mosaic panels to grace our school entrance. Each of these will represent 
an important value for the Lisieux community. As promised, this week students have a 
chance to submit a drawing of one of these values to be considered for inclusion in the 
design of our entrance mosaic. All students have been assigned this task so would benefit 
from your interest and discussion about these values and their artwork. They are due no 
later than April 29th.  
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOKS 

The current Issue the Scholastic Book Club is being offered exclusively online this 
term.  The link below will connect you to the flyer.  
 

https://scholastic.com.au/book-club/virtual-catalogue-1/ 
 

You can order via their LOOP ordering system APP or online at  
https://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/.  
 
Orders will be delivered directly to your door for a nominal delivery fee.  
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